
 

 

 

25 March 2021 

 

 

ANO Confirms Receipt of TGA Licence  

 

ANO confirms, as previously announced, it has today received it’s TGA Manufacturing 

Licence for 81 Shettleston Street, Rocklea. 

We appreciate the TGA’s efforts and assistance and we are now able to manufacture the 

following products in Brisbane: 

• 6 vegan/organic zinc and zinc-based powders (already TGA approved) 

• 4 vegan/organic zinc-based dispersions 

• 4 vegan classic zinc based dispersions 

• 4 vegan premium classic zinc-based dispersions 

• 4 vegan bulk SPF 50+ rated intermediate zinc-based sunscreen products (under 

development) 

All products manufactured are non-nano, gluten free and have no preservatives. 

ANO will now commence manufacturing and actively promote sales of these products to its 

global distribution network. We do not anticipate this will have any impact to our revenue 

until FY22.  

 
Authorised by: 
Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 
Managing Director 


